
1

From: GAIL R FEAGINS <jetgail@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 2:42 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email. 

Please consider the need for a Plan 1 COLA.   I retired in 1998.  That is over 20 years ago and my 
pension has hardly increased since then.  Well, a lot has happened in the last 20+ years and we are 
now experiencing record breaking inflation.  Medical costs, groceries, and gasoline prices have all 
jumped considerably.  One can no longer live on a 1998 income.  Thanks for your time.  
Gail Feagins  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


